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The San Francisco Police Department has authorized a $25,000 reward for information leading to the 

identification, arrest, and conviction of the suspect responsible for the murder of Mitchell Davis Warren 
pictured above. 

On September 30, 2016, at approximately 4:30 a.m., a shooting occurred near the southeast corner of Polk and 
Ellis Streets in San Francisco. The shooting resulted in the homicide of Mitchell Warren. The suspect was captured 
on surveillance video and is pictured in two photos above. The Family of Mitchell Warren is seeking closure to 
this tragedy. The San Francisco Police Department is offering a reward to individuals who provide information 
leading to the identification, arrest, and conviction of the killer. Anyone with information regarding this case may 
contact Sergeant Jon Kasper #68 of the San Francisco Police Department Homicide Detail at 1-415-553-1256.  

Person(s) with information about this case wishing to remain anonymous may call the SFPD Tip Line at 1-415-
575-4444 or by sending a text message to Text-A-Tip (TIP411). Begin the text message with SFPD.   

SFPD CASE: #160-793-466 


